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Dear Faculty and Instructional staff, 

We are providing another update on our Kaltura migration. The process to fixing links to media tied to Fall 
2021 and Spring 2022 courses has been progressing but is not yet complete. We are working very 
closely with our vendor to have this work completed prior to start of the summer semester. 

As mentioned in our previous communications, you have the option to backup and restore your course 
and re-add videos from your My Media by one of three ways:  

· Add video as video resource

· Embed video using atto editor

· Add video to the course media gallery

This is the fastest way to get your courses ready for the upcoming semester. However, if you have many
videos inside your Moodle course shell, we understand this may be a lot of work and we are doing our
best to mitigate additional work on your part.  
Outside of Moodle (media.kpu.ca) – As our current efforts are focused on Kaltura media to work within 
Moodle, we will communicate when this change occurs. Until then your media will continue to work. 
Thank you again for your patience as we continue to complete this migration.  

Sincerely,
Teaching & Learning Commons
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